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STUDENT/PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 24th and THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 25th, 2016
All students and their parents are invited and encouraged to attend our Student/Parent/Teacher Conferences on Wednesday, February 24th and Thursday, February 25th from 4 pm to 7 pm.  Conferences are a time to review goals, share information about students’ work habits, organizational skills, learning needs and progress prior to report card time.  Progress reports will be issued on Wednesday, March 23rd for all students.  Junior high progress will be available on the PowerSchool Parent Portal beginning Tuesday, February 16th.
At Lakeland Ridge School we use an online booking system and parent(s)/guardian(s) are able to schedule their own interviews at a time that is convenient for them. The website is www.schoolinterviews.ca
Previously, we used the online system for elementary conference times only however, this year we have expanded the booking system to include junior high conference times as well!  Our event code for elementary is HAXBJ and the format will be student-led conferences with three or four parent bookings per 30 minute time slot.  The event code for junior high is 35TND and the format will be a 5 minute conference time with any of the junior high teachers.  Both events will open for bookings on Tuesday, February 16th at 7:00 p.m. and close on Tuesday, February 23rd at 7:00 p.m.
Simply log onto the website and enter the appropriate access code for you child and follow these 3 easy steps:
Step 1:  Enter your details (your name, the student name and your email address)
Step 2:  Choose the teacher

Step 3:  Choose an available time
When you are finished, an email confirming your time will arrive in your inbox. If something comes up and you are not able to keep your scheduled conference time, you can return to the site and cancel or change your booking.  If you are having trouble accessing the website or if you do not have access to a computer, please contact the school office (780) 416-9018.  If you are unable to attend on either evening, please contact the teacher(s) directly to determine an alternate time to meet.
Our administrative team of Mrs. Karla Satchwell (Principal), Mrs. Melissa Kerr (Assistant Principal) and Mr. Aaron Tuckwood (Assistant Principal) will be available in the school office.  The general office will also be open to accept school fee payments.
A SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR WILL BE HELD IN THE LIBRARY ON BOTH EVENINGS!
TO FOCUS DISCUSSIONS ON YOUR CHILD, IT IS APPRECIATED IF SIBLINGS ARE NOT PRESENT DURING CONFERENCES.  UNFORTUNATELY, DUE TO SPACE LIMITATIONS CHILD CARE WILL NOT BE AVAILABLE.
